DUACHT Ó SCOIL TÍR CILTÍR

Easter 2016



Presentation of Irish Flag

March 15th, 2016 was Proclamation Day. A ceremony to raise The National Flag was held in our school that day. A great crowd from our school community attended. The children read The 1916 Proclamation and then read their own Proclamation. The Flag was raised by three children and the ceremony finished with the playing and singing of Amhrán na bhFiann.



Junior Classes with their Easter Baskets!



Credit Union Quiz 2016!
History was made on the
30th January, 2016 when
our two Credit Union teams
qualified from the Macroom
area. Never before have our
two teams gone through on
the same day. A
tremendous achievement
for everyone involved.





Aideen Caulfield from Enniskeane did her second year teaching practice in 1st, 2nd and 3rd classes after Christmas. The Inspector was very impressed with the school and in particular the children which reflected very well on her overall assessment. Congrats to all!

Talk on Internet Safety and Cyber Bullying

On Wednesday, 2nd March, Ger Brick spoke to the senior classes on the topic of Internet Safety and Cyber Bullying. On same night there was a presentation to all parents.

On March 15th, the whole school attended a free concert by The Philadelphia Woodland String Band in the Briery Gap, Macroom. The band are performing in the St. Patricks Day Parade in Macroom. A great morning of dancing and performing was had by all. Some of our teacher showed how to conduct an

Confirmation for all children of the parish takes place in Toames church on Thursday, 21st April.

First Holy Communion for children of Tirelton NS takes place in Toames church on Saturday, 14th May.

Children from 4th, 5th & 6th classes went to Lifetime Lab and participated in Light and Sound Workshops!



Swimming 2016!

Children from 1st Class to 6th Class completed their swimming lessons on Tuesday, 1st March in Dunmanway swimming pool. In the background we see the new swimming pool!



Zumba!

Zumba Instructor Frank Sheerin spent four weeks in the school giving Zumba classes to all the children. It was a thoroughly enjoyable experience!



Our Indoor Hurling and Camogie teams!

Over the recent months children from 2nd—6th classes have participated in various Sciath na Scol Indoor
Hurling and Camogie competitions in Macroom, Cloughduv and



Look at www.tireltonns.ie for more photos!

School re-opening on Monday, 4th April, 2016.